
   New K-6 School in Sherwood Park 

Additional information is available at http://www.eips.ca/schools/newschoolsandmodernizations/sherwoodpark  
 

Feedback can also be submitted by email to schoolcapitalplanning@eips.ca until June 29, 2016 

 
Name:              
 

Date attended:     Thursday, June 16, 2016 

      Wednesday, June 22, 2016 

   N/A 
 
How did you hear about this event?          
 
Comments: 
Please provide your feedback on the school site design and layout plans 

http://www.eips.ca/schools/newschoolsandmodernizations/sherwoodpark
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